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PRINCIPALS REPORT - Mrs Alison Jenner

Welcome back!
Welcome back to another exciting school year at Forster Public School! I
hope this message finds you all refreshed and ready for the adventures that
await us in the coming months.

To our returning students, welcome back! And to our new students joining
us for the first time, a warm and heartfelt welcome awaits you. We're thrilled
to have you become part of our school community.

Staffing update
I would like welcome Mrs Alex King and Miss Justine Mills who will be
joining our teaching team this year. Mrs Blanch and Mrs Mutch will also be
returning from maternity leave and re-joining us in 2024.

Classing structure
As we embark on this new journey together, I want to address a few
important matters with our school community. Firstly, mainstream students
will be starting in their assigned classes for the 2024 year, however, it is
important to remember that our school enrolments are being monitored
daily, which may mean that adjustments become necessary. Should our
numbers change over the next two weeks from where we have started, we
may need to make changes to the classing structure across the school.
Please be assured that if this occurs, we will strive to minimise any
disruptions to your child's learning. Communication with families will be a
priority. We understand that changing classes can be an anxious time for
families. In saying that, I would request that you would allow staff time to
settle the children into the new school year. 
Please note Support Unit classes will not be affected as they have been
finalised for 2024 through placement panel procedures.

Attendance
These are indeed exciting times for our students as they dive into new
lessons, activities, and friendships. However, I want to take a moment to
emphasise the critical importance of attendance. Regular school
attendance lays the foundation for academic success and ensures that
students have the opportunity to fully engage in the learning process.
Attending school regularly not only supports your child's academic progress
but also fosters important social and emotional development. If your child is
absent from school, please remember to notify the school through School
Bytes. Providing a reason for your child's absence helps us keep accurate
records and ensures that any missed work can be promptly addressed upon
their return.

DATES TO 
REMEMBER 

7 Feb
Swimming Carnival

(8yrs in 2024 and older.
Competitive swimmers

 only)

20-22 Mar
Stage 3

Aussie Bush Camp

Have a 
great day!
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Swimming Carnival

A reminder that the Swimming Carnival will take
place next Wednesday. This carnival is for students
8yrs and above who are able to swim competitively
and complete 50m. 

Behaviour code for students

I would ask that together with your child/ren, you
read and discuss the revised Behaviour code for
students in NSW Public Schools.
Staff will be reviewing this document with students
as we begin the year.

School Bytes Community Calendar reminder

All events at school now appear on the calendar
that you can view through School Bytes.
Please take the time to view the upcoming events
for Term 1.

Once again, welcome back to Forster Public School.
Let's make the 2024 school year a memorable one
filled with learning, laughter, and endless
possibilities.

Alison 


